
Hospital Authority appeals to avoid
affecting emergency services

The following is issued on behalf of the Hospital Authority:

     In view of the traffic conditions on Hong Kong Island, the spokesperson
of the Hospital Authority (HA) made the following appeal today (June 12):
 
     Amid the possible impact on traffic conditions on Hong Kong Island by
the public demonstration activities, the HA appeals to the public for their
co-operation to avoid affecting the emergency rescue and Accident and
Emergency (A&E) services, including the ambulance conveyance service to A&E
Departments.
 
     In view of the traffic conditions in the Wan Chai area, the Government
Flying Service will convey patients to other hospitals. The HA appealed for
patients' understanding on the arrangement.
 
     The HA will continue to maintain close liaison with all emergency rescue
departments.
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